# MID-FLORIDA MILERS WALKING CLUB BOARD OF DIRECTORS' MEETING

October 5, 2010

#### **CALL TO ORDER**

The MFM Board meeting was called to order by President Gail. A quorum was present: Gail Brooks, Rosemary Barna, and Pete Fournier.

#### **MINUTES**

Minutes from the September Board meeting were reviewed and approved as corrected by board members.

## TREASURER'S REPORT

The Treasurer's report was approved as read and offered the following points of information.

• The balance on August 31, 2010 was \$9,868.82 See Treasurer's report.

## **SPECIALTIES REPORT**

 Pete will check out mailing options for grocery bags which members have not picked up. We will send bags to lifetime members. We will also offer bags for sale (\$3) to members.

#### PRESIDENT'S REPORT

President Gail Brooks introduced the following items to the Board.

 Rosemary will continue to look for location for Christmas dinner on December 11.

### TRAILMASTER'S REPORT

- Discussed Dec 18 night walk. Due to restrictions with Hunter's Creek facilities and no viable start point, we will move December 18 night walk start point to Red Bug Lake Park. Mike will confirm park reservations. We will send thank-you note to Carl Cordes for his work with Hunter's Creek Association and look into possibility of walking in the area next holiday season.
- December 4 Tibet Butler Park Mike will continue to work on walk route
- October 16 Lake Mary walk is available for volunteer walking.
- November 6 Mount Dora Pete and Sharon will coordinate registration.

• November 19 – 21 – WAF – MFM will need volunteers; Rosemary and Letty will coordinate email to recruit workers

# OTHER BUSINESS

The next Board Meeting will be held on November 2 at location TBA.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Rosemary Barna MFM Secretary